
Town of Norfolk 
Norfolk Town Board 

Preliminary Budget Hearing 
November 13, 2019 

 
The Norfolk Town Board held a Public Hearing for the 2020 Budget on 
Wednesday, November 13, 2019 at 06:30 PM at the Norfolk Town Hall. 
 
Present were Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Robert 
Harvey, Councilman Donald Purvis, Councilwoman Jean Gang and 
Councilman Paul Paige. Also present was Budget Officer Bill Dashnaw. 
 
Supervisor Pernice opened the hearing. 
 
There were no questions or concerns from the Public. 
 
There was discussion on Cook Street Water. A new line item for Contractual 
Expense has been added to the Budget. 
 
The Hearing was closed with a motion by Supervisor Pernice and Deputy 
Supervisor Harvey. All in Favor – Carried 
 
      Supervisor – Charles Pernice 
      Deputy Supervisor – Robert Harvey 
      Councilman – Donald Purvis 
      Councilwoman – Jean Gang 
      Councilman – Paul Paige 
 
Dated: 11/13/2019 
Kathy M. Emlaw – Town Clerk 
 

 
 

 


